
EAR 10 & 11 STUDENTS AND PARENTS – VCE SUBJECT SELECTION INFORMATION 
NIGHT 

 
The Year 11 (2017) and Year 12 (2017) Information Night will take place on the evening of Wednesday 8th June.  
The schedule for the evening is as follows: 

 
Time  Year 11 students 2017 

Commence in Simons Auditorium 
 Year 12 students 2017 

Commence in Simons Auditorium 
     

7.00pm  
Welcome, Dr Andrew Hirst  Welcome, Dr Andrew Hirst 

7.15pm  
The VCE, Mrs Davina McClure  

 
Move to the Tim Murray Room to speak 

with individual subject teachers 7.30pm  
The ATAR and GAT, Mr Neil MacLean  

7.40pm   
 

Move to the Tim Murray Room to speak 
with individual subject teachers 

 Move to the Simons Auditorium 

7.50pm 
 

  The VCE, Mrs Davina McClure 

8.05pm  
 The ATAR and GAT, Mr Neil MacLean 

8.15pm  Opportunity for further discussions with 
individual subject teachers  Opportunity for further discussions with 

individual subject teachers 
8.40pm  

Evening concludes  Evening concludes 

 
It is most important that all Year 10 and Year 11 students and parents attend this evening to receive information 
concerning the VCE and subject selection for 2017.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
MRS DAVINA McCLURE 
Deputy Principal – Teaching, Learning and Curriculum 
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